
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

The City of Sammamish Department of Public Works is soliciting bids for the 2024 Pavement 
Overlays Project. The work includes planing, pre-leveling, patching, and overlaying with HMA 
pavement, utility structure adjustments, pavement markings, guardrail replacement, and speed 
cushion replacement at various locations throughout the City of Sammamish. 

 

 
 

2024 Pavement Overlays Project 
 

The detailed information on the work in this contract is available through the City of Sammamish’s 
website at https://www.sammamish.us/business/bidding/ and available through the Builder’s 
Exchange, City of Sammamish plan room at www.bxwa.com. 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the City Clerk up until 4:00 p.m. (local time) on Wednesday, May 
15th, 2024, for furnishing the necessary labor, materials, equipment, tools, and guarantees 
thereof to construct the 2024 Pavement Overlays Project. Bids received outside the specified date 
listed above will not be considered.  
 
Sealed bids should be addressed or delivered to the following: 
 

City of Sammamish 
801 228th Avenue SE 

Sammamish, WA  98075 
Attn: City Clerk 

 
 

Krista Kielsmeier, 
 City Clerk 

 
 

Dates of Publication: 
 
Daily Journal of Commerce: Thursday, May 2nd, and Thursday, May 9th, 2024 
 
Seattle Times: Thursday, May 2nd, and Thursday, May 9th, 2024 

https://www.sammamish.us/business/bidding/

